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March 3, 2025 
  

Welcome to the Heidelberg family!  

 

With the release of the New Student Checklist in February, you will receive weekly 

updates every Monday. These updates will assist you in completing the New Student 

Checklist, ease the transition process as you prepare to arrive on campus, and 

highlight many of the great services and opportunities Heidelberg has to offer. 

 

The weekly emails will be archived on our website for you and your parents to view at 

any time, by following this link. Don't forget to start checking your Heidelberg 

email on a regular basis! Your email can be activated by clicking on "My NetID 

Information" under the Personal Information tab within OASIS. For information on 

any items on the checklist, check out our webpage here. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact any of the offices below, or myself, with any questions 

you may have throughout this process. I look forward to seeing you on campus soon!  

 

In Berg Pride, 

 

Brad Gibson 

Director of Student Service Operations 

419-448-2095 

bgibson@heidelberg.edu 

https://www.heidelberg.edu/admission-aid/admitted-students/new-student-emails
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/u001.XEfBm45kvnMxKIc7tKAAI7Cst2ZTgOk6ab4q-upKoAUbWUQeOB5Q4vj75tL8qyMI/4ea/C3r6zoV7TtG8dUyHtGD7ng/h1/h001.WjMhpbcp7B6x-m9o2fsIi48ksQ7jmW_PRgmVYESRUa4
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/u001.jxaZRujEt1lhE0WEp4QewIYI2BrhygZ5BUA6Alqw9SQBQ1qR72fMAnbCjKgeaeDSNLDOX7XnWvU353WiZNQ171WMnC-YIsMsXDS-abMn8cYqUe-CRlBpWW5zw-oQXXI5RPJThtXzJMRE2MqrMW9WTw/4ea/C3r6zoV7TtG8dUyHtGD7ng/h2/h001.dzVHr1kcGPhqfZHVFydUy2nzyt5BCimVa49jNG0RD6k
mailto:bgibson@heidelberg.edu

